
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: November 12 , 2018 

SUBJECT: Discuss the Traffic Calming Policy  

PRESENTER: Caroline Waggoner, City Engineer 

 
 
SUMMARY:  

On July 23rd, Council passed an ordinance (No. 3520) placing a moratorium on the City’s 
Traffic Calming Policy.  Staff has since developed a new policy, and is seeking input 
regarding the policy itself, and whether it is appropriate for it to be codified or simply 
implemented by Public Works. 
 
 
 
 


